
I am forwarding the below statement from the CCBA Board of Trustees:
 
Racial bias at any level of our legal system is wholly unacceptable.  We at the Clark County Bar Association are 
gravely concerned by Judge Zimmerman’s remarks from last week regarding Kevin Peterson Jr. and his family. As 
lawyers and representatives of our community, we must make a conscious effort to prioritize equity through our 
actions and words to ensure that all, but especially those that are underserved and underrepresented, have equal 
access to justice.
 
 
Christie Emrich
CCBA President


